
It was a delight to visit the school during our recent Full
Governing Board (FGB) meeting. We had the chance to
admire the Christmas Door Competition entries, and I
must say, they were all spectacular!
The creativity and effort poured into these designs by the
children were evident. The festive spirit brought smiles to
all, and I certainly wouldn’t want to be the judge deciding
on the winner—it’s going to be a tough call!
Here are some highlights from the competition:

We’d like to take this
opportunity to congratulate the
teachers, children, and parents
for their exceptional efforts and
results.
Teachers: Thank you for your
hard work and dedication to
fostering a learning
environment where every child
can thrive.
Children: Your enthusiasm for
learning and willingness to put
your lessons into practice is
truly commendable.
Parents: Your support for your
children and the school plays a
vital role in our success—thank
you!
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Message From The Chair

Seasons Greetings
On behalf of the Governing Board, we’d like to wish everyone in the Wellington community
a well-deserved break, Happy Holidays, and a Happy New Year!
Let’s continue striving for excellence together as we head into another exciting year at
Wellington.
Warm regards,
Sukhpal
Chair of the School Governing Board

Hello, I’m Sukhpal, your Chair for the School Governing Board. 
I’ve had the privilege of serving as a governor for five years and 
as Chair for the last three and a half years. Wellington has been 
my first governor role, and what a joy it has been!
Our school’s excellence was recently affirmed during our 
astounding Ofsted inspection, reflecting the incredible 
dedication of Mrs Norton, her team, and the entire school 
community. The passion and commitment to providing every 
child with the best opportunities align perfectly with our vision 
of "Right Start - Bright Future."

Congratulations to The
Wellington Community

Right Start, Bright Future

Christmas Spirit at Wellington




